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Japan Electronics and Information Technology Industries Association 

 

 

Inter BEE 2024 in Makuhari Messe closed with 33,853 visitors 
 

 

Japan Electronics and Information Technology Industries Association（JEITA：Representative 

Director/Chairperson Keiji Kojima from Hitachi, Ltd. representative executive officer President & CEO）

announced Inter BEE 2024 in Makuhari Messe with 1,811 booths of 1,058 exhibitors has closed. During 

three days of the period, 33,853 visitors came to the venue.  

The archive footage of the conferences (with some exceptions) is scheduled to be released gradually 

starting around Wednesday, November 21. 

 

The next Inter BEE 2025 is scheduled to be held at Makuhari Messe from November 19 (Wed.) to 

21 (Fri.), 2025. Details will be announced later.  

 

 

■Inter BEE 2024  Number of registered visitors per day（at Makuhari Messe） 

2024 11/15 
Wed 

11/16 
Thu 

11/18 
Fri 

Total 

Number of  
registered visitors 

12,202 

(11,300) 

11,191 

(10,285) 

10,460 

(10,117) 

33,853 
(31,702) 

※The number of registered visitors is a unique number with no duplication. 

※Figures in parentheses are 2023 results 

 

 

【Inter BEE 2024 Official site： https://www.inter-bee.com/ 】 

 

Event       : Inter BEE 2024 

    Period       : November 13 Wed to 15 Fri, 2024 

    Venue       : Makuhari Messe 

    Entrance Fee : Free (Registered admission required for all visitors) 

    Organizer  : Japan Electronics and Information Technology Industries Association（JEITA） 
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